NATASHA TAYLOR Post Office Box 811 Oak Bluffs, MA 02557

December 4, 2015

Martha's Vineyard Commission Post Office Box Oak Bluffs, MA 02557

Dear Commissioners,

My interest in the North Bluff Seawall Project is that it serves its purpose of safety and preservation and aesthetically fits the Vineyard, at least as much as possible.

If there is a solution to the preservation of the North Bluff and the infrastructure on and behind it (roads, bathhouse, homes, and businesses, etc.) that includes any such materials as rocks, sand, dunes, and beach grass rather than metal sheathing, that is what I would prefer to see done there.

Sincerely,

Natasha Taylor